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Our topic this half term is:  Humpty Dumpty & Friends 

 

                                      

We will be focusing on settling in, learning rules and routines, making new friends, 
sharing and taking turns. 
 

You can help your child by: 

• Encouraging independence with toileting, dressing, tidying up their toys, 
sharing their toys with siblings and other children. 

 
Talking: 

• About the things that you see on the way to and from school and while 
you are out and about. 

Singing: 

• Listen to traditional Nursery Rhymes such as Humpty Dumpty, Incy Wincy 
Spider, Little Miss Muffet, Hickory Dickory Dock, Baa Baa Black Sheep and 
The Grand Old Duke of York. 

 
Reading: 

• Share stories about starting Nursery and playing with new friends.  

• Share favourite picture books at bedtime and talk about the characters 
and favourite parts of the story. 

 

Writing: 

• Begin to practise writing their name independently e.g. with chalks on the 
ground, with paintbrushes and water, forming each letter correctly, 
starting with the first letter of their name. 
 

Maths: 

• Count different objects and actions, such as jumps and stepping on stairs. 

• Make collections of objects and sorting them in different ways, e.g. by size, 
shape or colour. 
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Book borrowing 

 
Once all the children are 
completely settled, they will 
be choosing a book to bring 
home to share with you.  
Children will bring a new 
book home every week. 
Please remember to put 
your book back in the bag to 
be changed. 
 

 
Uniform:  

Please remember to label 
ALL clothes with your child’s 
name. We are outside in all 
weathers, so please send in 
rain coats/hats, scarves, 
gloves etc. as the weather 
changes. 
 

 
 

 

Nursery 
Practitioners: 
 

Teachers: 
Mrs Wood 
Miss Grant 
Miss McCue 
 

Nursery Nurses: 
Miss Lamptey 
Mrs McCue 
Mrs Michael 
 

Teaching/Lunchtime 
Support: 
Miss Lainey 
Mrs Younge 
Mrs Barclay 
Mrs Sri 
 

 

                                                                                                  
URGENT ALLERGY INFORMATION: 

 

Please do not send in any food containing NUTS, including PESTO. 
 


